
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

October 01, 2024 
 
TO  :   ALL LION MEMBERS OF DISTRICT 301-C 

 

SUBJECT :  VISIT OF INTERNATIONA PRESIDENT FABRICIO OLIVEIRA 

 

Mark Your Calendars: Visit of International President Fabricio Oliveira 

and Lady Amariles. 

 

We are honored to announce the forthcoming visit of Lions International 

President Fabricio Oliveira to the Philippines. This esteemed event is 

scheduled for November 7, 2024, and will include a series of meetings and 

activities dedicated to celebrating our collective commitment to community 

service.  

 

Please Mark Your Calendars: Visit of IP Fabricio Oliveira.  

Further details of the events along with schedules will be provided 

soon. 

 

 Key events include: 

 

 1. President Meets President  

 2. International Presidents Banquet  

 

We respectfully request the participation of all District Leaders esp Club 

Presidents in this significant event, as we express our warm hospitality and 

underscore the contributions of Lions across the nation.  

 

We eagerly anticipate your active involvement to ensure a memorable and 

successful visit.  

 

Thank you for your continued dedication to serving our communities. 

 

 Yours in Lionism, 

 

 

 LION EDSEL C. ABELLA 

 Cabinet Secretary 

 

Noted by: 

 

LION SARAH KATHLEEN U. PACQUING 

District Governor 

 
Presidential Theme: “We Serve” 

President’s Theme:  “Make your mark” 
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